
 
 

The months of September and October have been productive and snowy months for 
BMS.  With one month of education and routines under our belt, BMS staff and students began 
progress monitoring our STARMath and ISIP scores.  Student’s progress monitor their reading 
and math scores bi-weekly in their Advisory class and are learning how to access their data by 
themselves using their iPads.  We are proud to announce that we are making improvements 
and students are feeling successful.  The students are making gains in their academics and this 
is very exciting for the students and the staff.  We have a lot to celebrate and we strive to 
advance in a forward motion.  September is our baseline score for all BMS students.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In October, the Tier 2 and Tier 3 students were tested and there are already gains which 

we are celebrating. The following data is the Tier 2 and Tier 3 students’ scores in October.  The 
data shows that the students are already improving, with some students already testing in Tier 
1.  BMS will continue to progress monitor this group of students until January.   

 

Tier 7th   8th  
3 85 (61%)  59 (48%) 
2 32 (23%)  29 (24%) 
1 23 (16%)  34 (28%) 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Awards Assembly:   

1st Quarter Awards Assembly will be November 15th in the BMS Gymnasium.  7th Grade 
@9 am. and 8th Grade @ 9:30 am. You’re all welcome to attend. 

 
STEM/STEAM Classes at BMS: 
 BMS has made a shift this quarter and changed the Study Hall classes to STEM or STEAM 
Classes.  The goal is to provide a hands-on approach and alternative learning style to education.  
It is currently an elective class and we will continue to develop the class as the year progresses 
on.  Stay tuned for updates each month.  

 
Renovation Update: 

The construction at BMS is underway and the focus has been on the north side of the 
building while the weather is permitting.  With a lot of support and understanding, the electives 
pod at BMS has been vacated and all rooms have been cleared for the upcoming demolition.  
The specials classes have been relocated throughout the building and the students and staff 
have been amazing during this big change.  The renovated classrooms will consist of the Wood 
Shop, Art Room, Home Economics Room and a newly renovated and larger hallway which will 
lead into the new construction of Browning Middle School.  The early phases of the renovation 
have begun this week and the construction crew is prepping the area for the full demolition and 
renovation to occur now that the outside temperature and snow are falling.  We are very 
excited at BMS! 
 
 

Tier 7th   8th  
3 78 (63%)  55 (63%) 
2 15 (12%)  24 (27%) 
1 31 (25%)  9 (10%) 



Data for October:   
Attendance for Students 

 -% of whole school: 84% 
 -% by grade level:  
  7th Grade:   85% 
  8th Grade:   84% 
 -Perfect Attendance:  34 students  
 

Attendance for Staff: 
 -Classified Staff: 91% 
 -Certified Staff:  90% 
 -% of whole staff:  90.95% J 
 -Perfect Attendance for Classified:  4 staff members 
 -Perfect Attendance for Certified:  2 staff members 
 

Dropped Students: 
 -2 students  
 

Home Visits:  13 
Referrals:  50 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


